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Samantha Taylor

From: Jennifer Ballinger

Sent: 19 November 2019 10:12

To: Samantha Taylor

Subject: 11/00279/LB - Discharge of condition 25 (ii) of 08/00716/OUT

Dear Sam

Thank you for consulting the Design and Conservation Team on the above application. It is noted that the document 
dates to the 2013 and it is assumed that any development in the intervening period has adhered to the lighting strategy. 
It is noted that the lighting strategy is for the flying field only. 

There are no particular objections to the discharging of this condition and it is noted that the current Historic England 
guidance dates to 2007 and is likely to have taken relevant issues on board. Historic England are, currently in the 
process of updating guidance.

If an additional lighting strategy exists for the area outside the flying field this may need to take into account 
technological advances and a social greater emphasis on ‘dark sky’ issues and light pollution. 

Jenny Ballinger
Senior Conservation Officer
Planning Policy, Conservation and Design
Cherwell District Council 
Direct Dial 01295 221885
Jennifer.ballinger@cherwell-dc.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil 

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should 
not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot 
accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus 
checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


